
 
 
June 4, 2026 
 
City of Port Lavaca 
Mandy Grant, City Secretary 
 
For the Council Meeting on June 9, 2025 
 
I would like to again be considered for appointment to the Port Lavaca Port Commission to serve 
a two year term. While on the City Council, I attended many meetings of the Port Commission and 
remained informed about issues of concern for our Ports and Harbors. If the Council will accept, 
I would like to serve this community in capacity as a Port Commissioner and work with the other 
commissioners to provide informed common sense recommendations to the City Council.  
 
Jim ward 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


